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CalPERS 2023 Board Self-Assessment  

Summary of Discussion 
 
Pursuant to the CalPERS Board Governance Policy, the CalPERS Board must complete a self-
assessment every two years. In fall 2023, CalPERS Board will complete a board self-
assessment that will be facilitated by an independent expert.  
 
In this session, Travis Antoniono, CalPERS Investment Director of Sustainable Investments, will 
present an overview of the board self-assessment process, a summary of the outcomes from 
the 2021 assessment, and a timeline of the upcoming 2023 process. 
 


